[image: image1.jpg]CORNELL
CDE DUBILIER

Capacitor Solutions for Power Electronics





DATE:  December 14, 2010

TO:  All CDE Representatives

          All CDE Distributors

          All CDE Internal

SUBJECT:  Product Discontinuation Notice - 170 Film Series
This letter is to confirm that Cornell Dubilier Electronics is discontinuing the manufacturing of the 170 film series. In accordance with Cornell Dubilier's discontinuation policy we are hereby giving notice of this product change in order for you, our customers, to adjust your product purchasing records and notify your end customers where necessary.   
We regret we don't have an exact replacement to offer other than the larger sized axial style 930 series.  Because film dielectric is not available a last buy is impossible to extend at this time for the 170 series.
All authorized CDE distributors that currently have inventory of the 170 series are eligible to return same to CDE.  We request that this is accomplished within three months of this product discontinuation notice. Please contact your CDE inside sales person for assistance.
Thank you for your cooperation and attention to this product status change. Should you have any questions please don't hesitate to call for assistance.
Ken Thompson 
DC Film Capacitor Product Mgr. 
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